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12th January 2024

Dear Parents,

Re: Educational Learning Experience – Train Ride - January 2024

This half term our topic is all about ‘Transport’ which is based around learning about different modes of 

transport and how people travel from place to place. As part of this learning, we will be taking the children on a 

train ride from Silver Street to Enfield Town and back again so they can have a real-life experience of riding on 

the Overground. They will be then using this as inspiration for their writing; to write about all the things they 

saw whilst on their journey. If you prefer your child stays at school please speak to your class teacher.

The train rides will be taking place as follows:

 Alexandra, Kew and Richmond – Tuesday 23rd January 

 Hyde and Greenwich – Wednesday 24th January

Yours sincerely,

Alexia Hilas

Early Years Assistant Headteacher 


